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NOTIFICATION
 

KEAM-2024
 

B.PHARM COURSE -2024
 

ONLINE VACANCY FILLING ALLOTMENT PUBLISHED

      
   The Online Vacancy Filling allotment to B.pharm Course 2024 is

published in the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in.
 

   Those candidates who have got an allotment in this phase should join to the

colleges concerned before 08.10.2024, 4.00 PM. The details of allotment of a

candidate such as Name, Roll Number, Allotted Course, Allotted College,

Category of Allotment, Fee details etc. will be available on the home page of

the candidate as well as in the Allotment Memo. Candidates who have an

allotment should take a printout of Allotment Memo from the home page. As

the allotment Memo available in this phase will not be available later,

 candidate shall have to keep copy of the Allotment Memo for future

reference. Candidates who have got an allotment can download the ‘Data

Sheet’ containing the basic details of the candidates by clicking the menu

‘Data Sheet’ available in the home page of the candidate. The printout of

Allotment Memo and the Data Sheet along with the documents in clause

11.7.1 (as applicable) of the prospectus are to be produced before the college

authorities at the time of admission.
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   Candidates who receive an allotment in this phase should remit the fees to

be paid to the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations (if applicable) as

specified in the  Allotment Memo at any of the Head Post Offices in Kerala

or by way of Online Payment before 08.10.2024, 3.00 PM and should join

the course/college allotted before 4.00 PM on 08.10.2024 after paying the

balance fee to the college allotted as shown in the Allotment Memo. The list

of Post Offices having facility for fee payment is available in the website.

Candidates allotted to a course, should take admission in the college allotted.

Candidates who do not take admission will lose their allotment as well the

existing allotment, if any.
 

Helpline number: 0471- 2525300
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Thiruvananthapuram
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